
     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

      | Marches School, Morda Road, Oswestry, Shropshire, SY11 2AR 
      | 01691 664400 
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@MarchesSchool 
 

REMINDERS & 

NOTICES 

A Level Art students hard at 
work this morning preparing for 

their mocks! I am so pleased with the 
level of risk-taking and focus. 

Mrs Proctor 

 
 

 
Coral the Clownfish is filling 
up nicely! After a month of being 

with us, Coral is half filled! Keep the 
crisp packets coming! 

 

Year 9 Football - President's 
Plate  
It was a cold afternoon in Telford. 
We started off well with Jeslie 
scoring in the first few minutes. 
Shortly after, Leo made it 2-0. In the 
next 10 minutes, Jeslie scored 
twice, then I made it 5-0, going into 
half time with a big lead. The 
second half began. It started 
snowing. Midway through the 
second half, Finley made it 6-0. 
Later in the half, I popped in number 
7, with Dylan coming in at the end to 
make it 8-0. 
Back on the bus to get warm again! 
  

  
 

Match day report by Captain - 
Marvin Owen 
 

 

 
Selling fast – follow the link to buy 

yours here. 
 

Holocaust Memorial Day – 
Live Webcast 

FOCUS Year 12 Biology  
Students have completed 
research projects on Stem Cells; 
researching, referencing and 
presenting their findings. Here is 
some of their amazing outcomes. 

 
Mr Collier 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
Click here to view our upcoming events.  
Events at a glance: 
 

• All years Cross Country – 16th February. 

• Remote learning day – 17th February. 
School closed for students with online 
lessons set. 

• Half-term break starts on Monday 20th 
February. 

• Year 8 Parents’ Evening – Thursday 2nd 
March. 

Click here to view our term dates. 

NEWS 

Click here to view our latest news articles. 
 
Why not also follow us on Facebook 
@MarchesSchool for a wealth of content from 
students and staff, along with school 
celebrations to competitions. We encourage 
you to get interactive with our posts! 
 
To hear about news from across the Trust, 
why not also follow @MarchesAcademyTrust. 
 
 

Friday 10th February 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

House Competition - The judging was close, and contentious within the panel. But overall, the results were: 1st- Bonington, 

2nd- Stephens, 3rd- Whittaker, 4th- Hargreaves and 5th- Mallory. Lukas and Theo from Stephens said "we were so elated 

and happy to win, shocked! Our hearts were pounding!"  Alys from Bonington, our winner: "I'm happy my Eurovision themed 

decision (after having the song in my head!) won. I didn't expect to win as there was lots of other good ones". 

Late to school – be aware that new letters and involvement with the Education Welfare Officer, including the option to issue 

fines, are now in place for students who are late to school. All students should be on site by 8.30am to be in lines and ready 

for learning at 8.40am. Most of our students manage this, thank you for supporting your child to be here on time and every 

day.   

Parent Voice - Please tell us your thoughts now we have had the new catering for a half-term – here. Students are also being 

given the chance to have a say in school. 

   Mrs Alison Pearson 
Headteacher 

Still time to book tickets to see 

the Revolting Children - here 

https://www.trybooking.co.uk/CCLW
https://marchesschool.co.uk/event/
https://marchesschool.co.uk/information/term-dates/
https://forms.office.com/e/SKv6zE09pp
https://www.trybooking.co.uk/CCLW
https://www.trybooking.co.uk/CCLW

